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6 LEANDER ROAD • ROCHESTER • NY • 14612 

To provide assistance to members in various ways in the performance of their duties as Public Officials; 
To elevate the position of the Building Official compatible with the responsibilities and obligations placed upon the 

member; 
To foster the acceptance of performance standards for building materials, building equipment, and construction 

methods; and 
To create good fellowship and mutual understanding among members and officials of all New York State municipalities 
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August 2, 2023 

 

 

 

To: Cindy Davis, Chair 

 ICC Nominating Committee 

 C/O Will Coffman, Esq. 

 International Code Council 

 900 Montclair Road 

 Birmingham, AL  35213 

 

 

Dear Chairperson Davis 

The membership of the New York State Building Officials Conference 

(NYSBOC) is pleased to present this endorsement letter in support of Stuart Tom for 

the position of President of the International Code Council.  We were impressed with 

Stuarts’s understanding of the issues and the needs for the ICC and the feel that his 

election will best serve the ICC and its membership.  

 

Thank you for your consideration pertaining to this matter.  

Sincerely,  

 
Marty Moseley  

President to:  

New York State Building  

Officials Conference  

  

 

 

 


